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Christian Value:  Love    Worship Theme:  Let all that you do be done with love (1 Corinthians 16:14) 

 

This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

FSC 100% 

1H  and 1RT 100% 

 4W 100% 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s  

winner is: 

   Lara 5B  

This week I have really noticed that the children have begun 
to settle back into school life. It will definitely take a long 
time for all of us to regain confidence and resilience but I no-
tice the ‘Kibworth Buzz’ is beginning to return.  

This week the Children’s Commissioner for England, Dame 
Rachel de Souza, is launching a once-in-a-generation review of children’s lives.  Next 
week I will be showing the children how they can take part in ‘The Big Ask’ – the larg-
est ever consultation held with children.   

In this survey, the Children’s Commissioner is asking children what they think is im-
portant for their future. The Children’s Commissioner will use what children and 
young people tell her to show the Government what they think and what they need 
to live happier lives.    

It’s an exciting opportunity to help the commissioner to think big and it’s a chance for 
every child in England to have their voice heard.  The survey only takes 5—10 mins 

and is designed to be completed at home, take a look HERE  

For many of us, during the pandemic, digital technology has been an absolute lifeline 
but many parents are worried about internet safety and the impact of technology on 
their child’s social development. This guide from Vodafone focusses on helping fami-

lies live a happy and safe digital life. I hope it is useful. You can view a copy HERE 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sun. 
 

PE Stars 

 

This week’s winners were: 

Clodagh FSM 

Bea 4H 

 

Year 5 learn about all things Egyptian 

It is just the start of the fun-filled and knowledge packed Year 5 topic Egypt.  
The children have made a fantastic start with their home learning.  We have 
been amazed with their models, masks and maps!  
 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland = 678 

Morrison = 727 

Welton = 710 

Get Active - Kibworth  

Sunday 23rd May 

9am-3pm 
Location: Kibworth Warwick Park Recreation 
Ground. on Muga/Grass  
Activities: Adventure Club, Gymnastics tasters, Football, Trigolf, Dance aer-
obics (Children and adults), basketball, Stretch and Flex (children and adults),  
Ultimate Frisbee, Kwik Cricket (Children and adults), Mini Olympics  

FREE KIDS AND ADULT SESSIONS  

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask
https://www.flipsnack.com/FA7569CC5A8/digital-parenting-by-vodafone-2021-edition/full-view.html


03.05.2021 - Bank Holiday Monday

(school closed) 

Year 2 - Science Wriggle and Crawl 
This term, Year 2 have been enjoying their science learning in our current 
topic called ‘Wriggle and Crawl’. 
 Last week, the children set up a fair test experiment to try and find out 
what a bean needs to grow; in our classes we decided that they would 
probably need light, water and soil. For our experiment, we planted our 
first set of beans without soil, our second set of beans we gave no light, 
our third set of beans we are not going to water and our fourth set of 
beans we gave everything. The children have come up with some super 
predictions about what they think will happen but they need to be patient 
to find out. 
 For the last two weeks, we have also been really lucky to have some 
crawling visitors in our classrooms! Each class have been observing a 
group of caterpillars to see how they change over time and record this in 
their own diary. So far we have seen our baby caterpillars begin to grow 
because they have been eating their nutritious food and also build webs 
around themselves for protection. We are all very excited to see what will 
happen over the next few weeks! 

 

 

 

24th-30th April  

Year 6 

Amelie and Amelia 

Year 5 

Year 4 

Lily and Eva 

Year 3 

Aitana, Phoebe and Stanley 

Year 2 

Year 1 

Kaylun, Hana and Roman 

Foundation 

Bethany and Henry 

Captain Tom - 100 
Friday 30th April  

 
We are really pleased the School Council with Mr Narborough have taken on the 
arrangements for our in school Captain Tom 100’s. 
The School Council made a virtual assembly and challenged every year group to 
come up with a way of marking our 100’s. After much discussion,  the children 
have their 100’s decided Each 100 will take place during the school day and we 
will report our success in the next edition.  

Our 100’s 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We are also pleased to announce that The School Council have decided that we 
will be supporting The Woodland Trust through the completion of our 100’s. They 
wanted to support an environmental charity and their work fits the bill perfectly. 
You can find information on the important work they do HERE 

To show your support for our 100’s and make a donation 

visit our Just Giving page HERE 

Pupil Parliament  
Competition 

Can you design a poster to promote 
online safety. You could give advice 
on safe use of apps or age re-
strictions, good online conduct or 
what to do if something makes you 
uncomfortable. Or any other ideas! 
 

Entries no bigger than A3 
 

All entries to class teachers by  

Friday 28th May 

Foundation 100 skips 

Year 1 100 sunflower seeds planted 

Year 2 100 laps of the Y2 playground 

Year 3 3B -  100 acts of kindness 3L - 100 minutes of 

silence  3S -  100 laps of Y3 playground 

Year 4 100 laps of the Y4 block 

Year 5 5s - Scoring 100 goals 5B - 100 star jumps 

5P - 100 basketball hoops 

Year 6 100 times 100m 

https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/support-us/give/donations/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kibworth-primary-school-kibworth-leicestershire2

